
Ref No- Cir/RBS/2018-2019/No.52 Date-17.10.19
To: All Parents (Class 1 to Class 12)
From: The School Librarian
Subject: Book Exchange Programme

Dear Parents,

Redbricks School believes in encouraging all the learners to develop a love for
reading, sharing books and book reviews, making reading an exciting journey to
understand the world better.
As rightly quoted by Mary Pope Osborne “Reading is a Passport to countless
adventures."

To take forward the Library Reading Programme of the School, we would like to
arrange a "Book Exchange Programme” on 21st and 22nd October, 2019 i.e.Monday
and Tuesday within the school premise.

The students of Class 1 to Class 12 can submit any book of their choice in good
condition to the library on October 21, 2019. The children who have submitted the
book to the library, may pick up any other book of their interest from the pool of books
that are a part of the book exchange program.

It is completely an Optional Programme for the students to participate.

Please join us in appreciating literacy and support reading through this “Book
Exchange Programme.”

Thanking you.

Warm regards

Ms. Anubha Arora
The School Librarian
Redbricks School


